

ATTENTION DYERSVILLE RESIDENTS

- Trash totes will be delivered the week of November 27th. If you do not receive your tote by December 4th please call our office at 563-875-9076.
- Trash pick up will be done once a week on your scheduled pick up day and will begin the week of December 4th.
- Trash totes must be placed at your designated pick up location by 7 am.
- Please place totes at least 2 feet from other totes or any obstacles such as mailboxes, telephone poles or vehicles.
- Nothing outside of the tote be taken without the proper tag.





